
Email: Compton-sa@hotmail.com 

Facebook — Like us @comptonsa 

Catch us at the school gates! 

 

Minutes – 20th March 2018 

Attendees: Richard Lerigo (Chair), Vikki Frost (Treasurer), Jane Bullard (Joint 

Secretary), Karen Hill (Joint Secretary), Juliet Morgan, Bella Malia (Teacher 

Representative), Emma Sheather, Liz Benson, Katie Antrobus, Bianca Parker, Anna 

Prior, Carl Skingle, Kate Palmer, Veneta Hooper 

Apologies:, Andrew Whitehouse, Beccy Skuse, Mark Oakshott (Headteacher), Amy 

Ranjbar, Hannah Miles, Julie Smales, Rebecca Campion, Anna Murray 

 

1. Treasurer’s Report  

 Balance at Bank                              £13,654.77 
 
Money Earned                                       

Nearly New stall            £55.40 
Spring Disco                 £650.07                                                                

 
Spend  

Books                           £3000.00 
Bournemouth trip        £658.00 

 
Current Commitments   

Special Project            £300.00 
Defibrillator cabinet   £360.00 
Hi Vis jackets                  £75.00 
Chairs Yr 5/6                 £470.00 
Chairs general           £1030:00 
Powderham coach      £300:00 
Match funding (Yr 1) £1300:00 

                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
VF 
 

2. Fund Requests  

  Powderham Castle coaches request agreed.  

 Congratulations to Mrs Malia in the quiz night which 
raised £1290 for the Year 1 garden. SA to match fund 
this amount.  

 Chairs funds request – BM to follow up when money is 
needed.  

 Defib cabinet to be installed and school to arrange 
publicity with local councillor.  

 
 
 
 
 
BM 
 
RL/MO 

3.  Disco feedback  

 Volunteers reported that it felt quieter than usual however 
ticket sales were maintained. Disco raised an extra £150 due 
to the 50p price increase.  
Mats in the corner of the hall were a potential hazard. 
Teachers to be asked to inform children at start of disco not 
to go on them.  

 
 
 
 
 
MO 



4.  Easter Egg hunt   

 Letters had gone out but lower than normal replies – only 30. 
School to resend message and to go ahead despite low 
numbers.  
  

ES / AW 

5. Future Discos for 2018  

 Summer disco –Tues 5th June  
 

 

6. Summer fair  

 Sam Lerigo has offered to co-ordinate stallholders.   
All parents to be offered a stall at summer fair.   
Task list to be drawn up and allocated throughout the SA 
members at April meeting.  
Portaloo – need to check if can be used from Sports day.  
 

RL 
RL 
 
RL 

7. Compton Business Club  

 Website updated however Liz Butcher wants SA to approve 
prior to publishing. 
 

JB 

8. Second hand sale  

 Recent sale went well – RL to ascertain when more stock may 
be needed.  

RL/RC/RS 

9. AOB  

 Walk to school – Get more active project. In principle general 
agreement to concept but more clarity needed on price prior 
to decision. Possible funding of £3-4k.  
High vis jackets may be able to be sourced by Anna Prior.   
 

AM 
 
 
AP 

10. Date of next meeting – Rising Sun   

 Tuesday 17th April 7:45pm  
 

 

                                                                                                            


